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Healthy Together Cleveland has partnered with Gardner-Webb University to
allow four marketing students, under the direction of Mischia Taylor, Dean
Godbold College of Business, Assistant Professor of Marketing, to help
support the coalition's marketing and communication efforts. Please
welcome Alaina Smith, Antonietta Policastro, Chance Sutton, and Raequan
Ousley to Healthy Together Cleveland. These students will help with social
media engagement, monthly newsletters, and website updates and
analytics. These projects will serve as part of their Practical Project
Experience coursework. Alaina is a senior majoring in Marketing with a
minor in Healthcare Management. Antonietta is a senior majoring in
Marketing and Healthcare Management. Chance is a senior majoring in
Marketing and Finance. Raequan is a senior majoring in Management.

Jordan Frye, Project & Program Coordinator

YOUR VOICE MATTERS
The 2023 Cleveland County Community Health Assessment kicked-off on
September 1 and is available through September 30. This survey will help
identify current and emerging health issues in Cleveland County.
Everyone is encouraged to complete the survey. Survey responses are
confidential and survey results will be compiled into a document set for
publication in early 2024. The survey can be completed electronically
through the following link, 2023 Cleveland Community Assessment.
Find the survey in Spanish at the health department or online here.
Individuals who complete a survey are eligible to enter a drawing for
incentive prizes which include a $750 Amazon gift card, two $500
Amazon gift cards, and four $250 Amazon gift cards. Winners will be
chosen using a computer-generated random number computer program
and will be notified on or about November 15, 2023. For questions
regarding the survey, please contact Anne Short at
Anne.short@clevelandcountync.gov.
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Paper surveys are available at the
following locations:

Calvary Community Center
Cleveland County Chamber

Cleveland County Health Department
Davidson Association, Kings Mtn. 

Dover Foundation YMCA
Kings Mountain YMCA

Mauney Memorial Library, Kings Mtn.
Neal Senior Center, Shelby

Patrick Senior Center, Kings Mtn.
Ruby Hunt YMCA

Shelby Housing Authority 
Spangler Library, Lawndale

Young Library, Shelby

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ClevelandCounty2023HealthAssessment
https://www.clevelandcountyhdnc.com/news_detail_T6_R183.php
mailto:Anne.short@clevelandcountync.gov

